
October 14, 2024 

City Council 

New Meadows, ID 

Dear Mayor Good and Members of the City Council, 

I am writing to formally announce my resignation from my position as City Councilman, effective 

October 31, 2024, due to my move outside of the city limits.  

Serving as a member of the City Council has been a very rewarding experience. I have gained 

invaluable insight into the workings of our local government and the challenges and triumphs of 

our community. It has been an honor to work alongside each of you, and I am deeply 

appreciative of the opportunity to serve the people of New Meadows. 

I am proud of the progress we have made during my time on the council, addressing the needs 

and concerns of our citizens and community. I am confident that the leadership of this council 

will continue to move our city in the right direction. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve. I look forward to seeing the continued growth and 

success of New Meadows. 

Sincerely, 

Troy Black 

City Councilman 

New Meadows 

 


